
 
                          BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            AUG. 1st, 2013 
 
        Dear Lions, 
  

The month of August is here and the humidity of last month is gone. I hope 
all are well and ready to start a new year as a Barker Lion. Our first meeting is 
Sept. 4th with Pres. Rich asking members to bring to the meeting ideas of making 
money and how to get new members. Please put your thinking caps on. 

The officer training school is scheduled for Aug 17th in Orchard Park with 
registration at 10am. All officers and members are encouraged to attend. Please 
call Secretary Matt @ 772-7369 if you plan to attend. 

Lion Jim Bittner is collecting dues which will remain @$70.00 for the 2013-
14 year. 

Our bartender Lion Dick Weeks is improving @ home and Lion Dan Mace 
is under going chemo treatments and would like a card of encouragement. His 
address is P.O. Box 246, Shannon, North Carolina 28386. 

A stair lift has been donated to the Barker Lions Club. If members know of 
anyone who is in need, please call Art Harris or Rich Burley.   

 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
     Aug. 9th      Races @ Ransomville 
     Aug. 17th    Lions Officer Training 
     Aug. 21st    Board Meeting 
     Aug.26th   Lions Youth Golf Tournament (9am) 
     Sept.4th     Barker Lions Regular Meeting                  

 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 
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